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POLICY ON SEXUAL HARASSMENT AT UNIMAS 

 

This circular is intended to alert all employees that the government has decided to improve 

the procedures for resolving cases of sexual harassment at the workplace by Service 

Circular Number 5 of 2018. The enhancement of these rules involves existing procedures 

aimed at hastening the process of disciplinary action against Public Officials accused of 

involvement. 

 

The 89th Board of Directors' Meeting (LPU) Bill.03/2019, held on July 1, 2019, agreed to 

implement Service Circular Number 5 of 2018 - Guidelines for Handling Cases of Sexual 

Harassment at Work. 

 

In this regard, Service Circular Number 22 of 2005-Guidelines for Handling Sexual 

Harassment at Work in the Public Sector, which was certified at the 54th LPU Meeting 

No.04/2011, is CANCELLED. 

 

According to the changes in the most recent circular, the Policy for Dealing with Sexual 

Harassment at UNIMAS and the Procedure for Solving Cases of Sexual Harassment at 

UNIMAS that has been certified through the 3rd LPU Meeting No. 04/2013 has certified 

the Policy for Dealing with Sexual Harassment at UNIMAS that has been amended and 

improved as shown in the attachment. 

 

As a reference and guide, an infographic of the Flow Chart of Sexual Harassment Case 

Resolution Procedures at UNIMAS is also attached. 

This revised and improved policy goes into effect on November 1, 2019. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

 


















































